

Four Ways to Give to MMUMC:

- In Person: Drop it in the offering plate or in the black mailbox by the church office
- Online: https://mceachernumc.ccbchurch.com/goto/giving
- **Text To Give:** Text "Give" to 470-206-0441
- Mail: 4075 Macland Road, Powder Springs, GA 30127

There are pre-labeled giving envelopes in the back of the Narthex. All donations received by 12/31/2023 will be credited to the 2023 Giving Statements. Any envelopes that are mailed must be postmarked by 12/30/2023 to be credited for this year. Thank you for your continued support for MMUMC and its ministries!









Hearing Assistance Devices are Available in the Narthex A Nursing Comfort Room is Located in F134 in the Nursery Hallway

McEachern Memorial

A United Methodist Church

Sunday, December 31st, 2023

— 11:00 AM ———

First Sunday After Christmas Day



4075 Macland Road · Powder Springs, GA 30127 Phone: 770.943.3008 www.mceachernumc.org After Hours Emergency Pastoral Care Hotline 770-943-3008, ext. 6030

McEachern Memorial UMC

Pre-Service Music
Welcome & PrayerRev. Craig Hutto
Song #251"Go Tell it on the Mountain"
Psalm 148Tanya Ghoreishi
Gloria Patri
Pastoral Prayer & Lord's PrayerRev. Cindy Blocksidge
Special Music
Song #249 (Vs. 1, 2 & 4)"There's a Song in the Air"
Hospitality Moment & PrayerRev. Cindy Blocksidge
Offertory MusicMuriel Sosebee
Doxology
Sermon "Joy Revealed" Luke 2:25-32 Rev. Craig Hutto
Closing Song"Now that I've Held Him in My Arms" Altar Prayer
Charge & Benediction
Postlude

Announcements

NEW ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL FORMING

Starting January 7th at 9:30 in room F326, there's a new class forming. This class will start with the "*ENOUGH*" study by Adam Hamilton but will function as a Sunday School instead of a short -term Small group study class. Contact Cindy at **cblocksidge@mceachernumc.org** for more information!

SMALL GROUPS

In addition to the existing Sunday school classes, we will have small groups planned for Sundays at 4:30 PM, Tuesdays at 10:00 AM & 6:30 PM, Wednesdays at 10:00 AM, and Thursdays at 6:30 PM. Sign up by contacting Nancy Burkhardt at **nburkhardt@mceachernumc.org** or via the sign up genius on the McEachern UMC website.

MMUMC GIVING FORWARDING

Those who made gifts to West Cobb are asked to email the District Office: **centralwest@ngumc.net** and request that your gifts be forwarded to McEachern Memorial UMC. To have your gifts on your 2023 giving statement for MMUMC, please make your request to the District Office as soon as possible. Thank you!